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Allansford Flood Investigation Mapping – 
Presentation & Community Meeting
The investigation of riverine and stormwater flooding for 
Allansford is a collaborative project between Council and the 
Glenelg Hopkins Catchment Management Authority with 
consultants Water Technology engaged to provide specialist 
expertise and advice.

The ‘Climate Ready’ 1% Annual Exceedance Probability Flood 
Mapping for the investigation is now available for community 
viewing on Council’s website www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/
current-strategic-projects

The Allansford community are invited to attend a meeting on 
the project at the Allansford Mechanics Institute Hall on 
Thursday 13 February at 5.30pm.

The meeting will commence with a formal presentation on:
•	 project progress since the previous community meeting, 
•	 flood mapping, 
•	 the next steps in the project

Project Team members will then take questions on the 
presentation, and the project in general. Team members will 
remain until at least 7pm. For those who are unable to attend 
the meeting or have to leave early, any questions or concerns 
regarding the project can be submitted to the Project Team via:

Email: planning@warrnambool.vic.gov.au
Phone: (03) 5559 4800
Post: PO Box 198, Warrnambool, Victoria 3280
In Person: Civic Centre, 25 Liebig Street, Warrnambool

Have Your Say

Foreshore Promenade (Surf Club – Flume)

Works: Removal of excess sand build up on footpath.
Duration: Thursday 13 February, 7am – 4pm.
Impact: Temporary closure of the promenade, Surf Club to 
Flume only. Traffic controllers onsite directing pedestrians away 
from the area closed. Should pedestrians wish to head east or 
west in the sections closed access is available through the rear of 
Surfside Holiday Park.

Wunta Fiesta 

The Wunta Fiesta Friday Night on Liebig event will be held on 
Friday 14 February 2025. 
The following temporary road closure will apply:
•	 Liebig Street from Koroit Street to Timor Street, from 

1pm to 12am. 

For further information contact Sophie Baulch via email 
info@wunta.com.au or phone 0448 290 794.

Melbourne to Warrnambool Cycling 
Festival 

The Melbourne to Warrnambool Cycling Festival will take place 
on Saturday 8 and Sunday 9 February 2025. To ensure the 
safety of the riders and the community, temporary changes to 
traffic conditions are in place. 

Works and road closures
Raglan Parade (between Banyan Street and Liebig Street, 
closed westbound).
•	 Saturday 8 February 2025, 9am – 5.30pm.
•	 Sunday 9 February 2025, 10am – 4pm.
•	 Vehicles will be diverted on to Lava Street.

Raglan Parade (between Flaxman Street and Kepler 
Street, closed westbound). 
•	 Saturday 8 February 2025, 12.30pm – 3pm.
•	 Sunday 9 February 2025, 12noon – 3pm.
•	 Vehicles will be diverted on to Nicholson Street and Timor 

Street. Vehicles crossing Raglan Parade should use Kepler 
Street or Derby Street/Bell Street.

For further information contact event director on 0408 375 238. 

Warrnambool Foreshore Triathlon

The Warrnambool Tri Club’s Foreshore Triathlon will take place 
on Sunday 9 February 2025. Multiple traffic changes will be 
in place affecting the foreshore areas including MacDonald 
Street, Stanley Street and Viaduct Road between 
approximately 7am – 12pm.

For further information contact Renee Johnson, Race Director 
on 0424 163 330 or email admin@warrnambooltriclub.com for 
event details.


